CIRCULAR é\g Standard

By your side

TO ALL MEMBERS UNDER THE HUMAN ENVIRONMENT AND TRANSPORT INSPECTORATE
(ILT)

14 October 2020

Dear Sirs

TO SHIPS WITH A COMMUNITY INLAND VESSEL CERTIFICATE (CBB / UCB)

Further to the temporary postponement of enforcing documents for inland navigation by the ILT due

to Covid-19, the current ILT position has changed.

As of the 23 October 2020 the ILT will require additional evidence for continuing to use the temporary

suspension of enforcement:

o Demonstrate that it was impossible or difficult to comply with inspection, testing or certification
due to Covid 19 measures;
o A step-by-step plan indicating how inspection, testing or certification can be carried out within

6 months after the end of the document.

Depending on the type of certificate of the ship, the additional requirements and step by step plan will

need to be submitted:

e For ships with a Community Inland Vessel Certificate (CBB / UCB), the additional requirements
must be submitted before October 23, 2020;

e For ships with a Certificate for the Rhine (CvO), the above documents must be submitted
before 23 November 2020.
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Please note, if these requirements are not adhered to and the certification of the ship expires the ship
will be treated as a new build and will have to comply with the latest regulations, for example, the

installation of a CAT 5 powertrain.

Further information can be found from the attached document produced by the Inland Vessel Register
(IVR).

Yours faithfully
/
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Jeremy Grose
Chief Executive
Standard Club

Direct Line: +44 20 3320 8835

Email: jeremy.grose@standard-club.com
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